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                       17th September 2015 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year One and Two trip to woods 
 
As part of our science learning for this year, the children will be doing a long term tree 
study, particularly thinking about seasonal change. We will therefore be visiting the 
Worlebury Woods in the afternoon of Wednesday 23rd September.   
 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform to school and bring trousers and wellies to 
change into after lunch.  All children will also need a coat. 
 
The adult to child ratio is 1:6, so we will need six adults for this visit. If you are able to 
come with us please indicate on the reply slip. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Jo Thorn and Tiff Williams 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Year One and Two trip to woods 
 
 
Child’s name…………………………………………………………………..Class…………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to walk to Worlebury woods on 23rd September 
 
I am able to help Yes/No 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………Parent/Carer Date…………… 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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